
The Corporation Of The 
Township of Stone Mills 
Civic Addressing Program 
 
Program Steps 
 
1. Identification of a small number of roads and civic addresses that have been 

deemed as being a high priority 
 
2. Obtain approval for a list of specific road names through the County contact 

which will include any names previously suggested by residents along any given 
road 
 

3. Assignment of a road name in those instances from those approved road names 
where no previous civic address has been assigned, or where the existing civic 
addressing has not been assigned to existing current standards 
 

4. The confirmation and recording of all addresses as they presently exist 
 

5. The assignment of a specific civic address number to each existing address in 
accordance with approved civic addressing techniques 
 

6. Notification of residents and business owners of the assignment of their new 
civic address together with an effective date following which they will be required 
to notify government and service providers of the new civic address 
 

7. Placement of road name signs and civic address numbers on the selected roads 
with covers not to be removed until the effective date of the new civic addresses 
 

8. Notification of emergency service providers, Canada Post Corporation and Bell 
Canada with old and new civic addresses 
 

9. Upon the effective date, all covers of road name signs and civic address numbers 
will be removed 
 

10. Following this initial program of changes, a new group of roads and civic 
addresses will be identified and the program will be repeated until such time as 
there is a continuity of civic addressing across the Township. 

 


